
Federal Communications Commission 
Enforcement Bureau 

Investigations and Hearings Division 
         45 L Street, NE  

           Washington, DC  20554 
 

March 2, 2022 
 
 
VIA EMAIL 
William K. Grigsby 
President  
T.V. Service, Inc. 
d.thacker@tgtel.net 
 
Re: Employment Unit# 4242 
 
Dear Mr. Thacker:  
 
We have completed our review of the response of T.V. Service, Inc., operator of the above 
referenced employment unit, to the November 12, 2021 random audit letter sent to it in 
accordance with the provisions of Section 76.77(d) of the Federal Communications Commission’s 
Equal Employment Opportunity (EEO) rules.  As a result of our review, we find that no further 
action is required.  Please see Section 76.75(c) of the Commission’s rules regarding retention of 
the supporting documentation subject to this audit (outlined in Section 76.75(b)(1), (b)(2)).  
Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me at (202) 418-7170. 
 

     Sincerely, 
 
 
 
     Alicia McCannon 

Enforcement Analyst 
     Investigations & Hearings Division 

                        Enforcement Bureau 

mailto:patricec@imon.net

